
 

January 14, 2014 

CanadaGAP Announces Rescheduled AGM and Publication of Annual Report 

OTTAWA – The Annual General Meeting for CanadaGAP has been rescheduled to Monday, February 10, 

2014. The meeting will take place by phone/web conference. Members are receiving direct notice and 

details about calling and logging in. Further information is available at: 

http://www.canadagap.ca/events/annual-general-meeting/ 

CanadaGAP is also pleased to announce the publication of the 2013 Annual Report. The report provides 

a summary of the year’s activities, and highlights the program audit and participation trends.  A copy is 

available for download at: http://www.canadagap.ca/publications/annual-report/  

 

The financial statements are available to members and can be accessed on the Members Only page of 

the website. 

 

For more information, visit www.canadagap.ca or contact us at: 

CanadaGAP Program 

245 Stafford Road West, Suite 312 

Ottawa, Ontario, Canada 

K2H 9E8 

Tel: 613-829-4711 

Fax: 613-829-9379 

Email: info@canadagap.ca 

********* 

About CanadaGAP 

 

CanadaGAP™ is a food safety program for companies that produce, pack and store fruits and vegetables. 

It is designed to help implement effective food safety procedures within fresh produce operations. Two 

manuals, one specific to Greenhouse operations, the second for other fruit and vegetable operations, 

have been developed by the horticultural industry and reviewed for technical soundness by Canadian 

government officials. The manuals are designed for companies implementing Good Agricultural 

Practices (GAPs) and maintaining an effective food safety program. 




